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(L-R): Mayor Mitch Panciuk of the City of Belleville and Jennifer May-Anderson, Hosp:ce Quinte Executive Director.

City of Belleville Presents Hospice Quinte With
$225K Donation For Hospice Quinte Care Centre

On Thursday, January 28th, Mayor Mitch Panciuk, on behalf of the City of Belleville, proudly presented Hospice Quinte Executive
Director, Jennifer May-Anderson, with a cheque for $225,000.This is the first contribution of the City of Belleville’s incredibly

generous $1M commitment to the future Hospice Quinte Care Centre.

Your support of the Heart & Home Building Campaign means the world to us.Thank you for helping us #MakeltHappen

Frankford United Church Shows Support
For Hospice Quinte Care Centre

Hospice Quinte sends a huge heartfelt “thank you” to the Frankford United Church
Outreach Team for their incredibly generous $2,500 donation in support of the Heart
& Home Building Campaign.Your donation brings us closer to our goal, and we

(L-R): Quinte West Fire Chief John Whelan (Hospice  cannot thank you enough for helping us provide a greater level of care for terminally ill

Quinte Capital Campaign Member) & Rev.Warren 1 jants their caregivers and individuals who are struggling with the challenges of grief.
Vollmer of the Frankford United Church.
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i Quinte Health Care’s Nutrition & Food
Services Team Feeds Our Heart!

The staff of Quinte Health Care’s Nutrition & Food Services
Department joined together to raise money for two charities during
the holiday season (Three Oaks and Hospice Quinte). Through various
fundraising efforts, including raffling off prizes that were donated by
department staff, they surpassed their $ 1K fundraising goal; raising a
total of $1,173.30, that was split between the two organizations.

“There was so much team spirit and hard work,” says Marelou Daley-Jewell, Nutrition & Food Services Manager.
“The staff should be proud of their efforts in giving back to such worthy organizations”, adds Marilyn Francis,
Nutrition & Food Services Coordinator. “We also thank the other Quinte Health Care staff who purchased tickets etc., as their support
was essential in us meeting our goal.”

Thank YOU For Helping Us #MakeltHappen

The past two years have been two of the most challenging and the most exciting years in our organization’s history. Our dreams to build a
community-based hospice palliative care centre to serve the Quinte Region quickly started to become a reality with the launch of our Heart &
Home Building Campaign and our community fundraising slogan “Make It Happen”.Through the investment of time, passion, and dedication
of our Campaign Volunteers and Team Members, the Heart & Home Building Campaign quickly garnered the advocacy and philanthropic
support of many individuals, organizations, businesses and government partners from across all of the communities we serve. Construction of
the future Hospice Quinte Care Centre officially kicked off in September 2020 and has been making excellent progress since. Construction is
on track for the anticipated opening of the Hospice Quinte Care Centre Fall 2021. It is because of you - your generosity, your advocacy,
your support and your belief in our dream - and because of others like you, that the Hospice Quinte Care Centre will soon open its
doors.Thank you, from the bottom of our hearts for being a part of our caring community, and for helping us make our dream a reality!

You can find more pictures of the Hospice Quinte Care Centre’s construction progress on the Heart & Home Building Campaign website.
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